Call for Papers for PAC 44

Greetings from Madison. We are soliciting papers from presenters at the 44t
Algonquian Conference. Papers should be submitted via email to
algonquianpapers@gmail.com, with the heading:

“Paper submission for PAC 44”

Papers at this point should be submitted in both Word and PDF formats. If your
paper has special characters, we will need a copy of your paper that provides all of
the special characters properly rendered, even if this has to be done by hand on a
copy of a PDF.

We will submit your paper for double-blind (anonymous) review, so please do not
place your name on your manuscript anywhere except below the title on the first
page. (It will be removed before it is sent out for review.) For example, do not
include contact information at the end of the document, nor put your name in a
header.

As many of you know, the Papers are now being published by SUNY Press, which
puts constraints on length that we must honor. Please limit the length of your paper
to at most 20 double-spaced pages, 12-point type, with at least 1-inch margins,
including all references, appendices, etc. We will set up a means on the PAC website
to allow for extra materials if you have them and feel that they contribute to
Algonquian studies.

We need to receive all manuscripts by January 15, 2013, as this will give us time to
carry out the review process and get most of the manuscript put together before the
end of May (i.e., the end of the UW-Madison spring semester).
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